
Dear MR. Tester,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your valued participation in the 
International Price Program. The indexes we produce measure price change in the foreign 
trade sector of the U.S. economy. In order to keep our sample up to date, we will no longer 
be collecting data for one or more of your items, which will be detailed in a separate mailed 
letter.

If you have any questions, please respond to this email. 

We look forward to your continued participation in our survey. 

Sincerely,

Susan E. Fleck
Assistant Commissioner
International Price Program
Bureau of Labor Statistics
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